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CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL 

Newsletter 14th January 2021 

 

 Gymnastics                                                  

Ella, one of the coaches from Utopia Gymnastics, will be in school during this 

half term delivering PE lessons for KS2 and also lunchtime clubs across all the 

year groups on a rota basis.  The children who took part this week thoroughly 

enjoyed the sessions.  Have a look at the Gallery section of the website for 

more information   

Senior Pupil Awards                                                                                  

The following pupils have been given their Senior Pupil Award: 

Devlin          Eli                                                                        

Well done! 


